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 Thank you Rob, for replying. Yes you may use this for a submission to the committee, if
 this helps with moving a decision along.

I believe now with the use of the Internet, Facebook,  animal lovers have a voice bringing
 the rights of animals to the governments attention.

If you look into these animal rescue volunteer groups, one can feel only gratitude for these
 people who give their time and hearts to these neglected animals.  

I will write emails, march, donate and foster, whatever it takes to have puppy farms
 banned.

The support and comments, if you check, will surprise you, how many people give words
 of  encouragement I am one only! Of these who also do

Prefer you email
Irene and wayne Wright
Katrina drive

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad

On Wednesday, March 9, 2016, 11:58 AM, Agriculture and Environment Committee
 <AEC@parliament.qld.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your email to the Agriculture and Environment Committee about
 their Inquiry into the Animal Management (Protecting Puppies) and Other
 Legislation Amendment Bill 2016.

If you would like the committee to treat your email as a submission to the inquiry,
 please let us know by return email or by calling our office.

If you haven’t already done so, we encourage you to include your physical address
 and contact telephone number should the committee wish to contact you about
 your submission. The address and phone details you provide are for the
 committee’s information only.

Submission No. 113



If you have any concerns about providing your details, or questions about the
 committee’s processes, please email or give me a call.

 

Rob Hansen

Research Director 
Agriculture and Environment Committee 
Queensland Parliament 
P 07 355 36660 or 1800 504 022 
F 07 355 36699 
E robert.hansen@parliament.qld.gov.au 
W http://www.parliament.qld.gov.au 
Help us to keep you informed

Click on subscribe to receive email updates about the work of the Queensland Parliament and its
 committees.

Watch committee hearings live and on replay-

http://www.parliament.qld.gov.au/work-of-committees/broadcast-committee/live

http://www.parliament.qld.gov.au/work-of-committees/broadcast-committee/archive

 

 

 

Consider the environment before you print this email.

NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of
 the addressee.

If you have received this e-mail in error, you are strictly prohibited from using,
 forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever with it, and are
 requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the
 Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3553 6000.

Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes
 it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an e-mail and any attachments
 generated for the official functions of the Parliamentary Service, the Legislative
 Assembly, its Committees or Members may constitute a contempt of the
 Queensland Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any
 attachments becomes the subject of any request under Right to information
 legislation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for viruses. The
 Parliamentary Service does not warrant that the information is free from any
 virus,defect or error.




